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Welcome Back 2021

After a false start to 2021, it's now all systems ‘go’ for the new school year.

The P&C held its annual general meeting on 22nd of February and is excited to welcome some new faces to

the group and a fresh executive team.

President - Ashley Reid
Vice President - Vanessa Rando
Secretary - Leigh Fowler
Treasurer - Becca Armanasco
Fundraising Coordinator - Vacant
Uniform Shop Coordinator - Janell Waite & Colleen Kenny
School Banking Coordinator - Tara Abeleira
Communication Officer - Vacant

I have had a lot of fun as P&C President the last couple of years, but 2021 is the year for me to step back

from the role and make room for someone else to have a go. 

It is now my absolute pleasure to pass the President baton over to Ashley Reid - I feel confident the P&C is

in supremely capable hands!

I look forward to the exciting year ahead. They say change is as good as a holiday!

Vanessa Rando

Outgoing P&C President

From the President's Desk
March 2021

School Banking Resumes in Term 2 

Encourage your child to save with school banking. Simply open a
Youth Saver Account with the Commonwealth Bank to begin banking
at the school on Wednesday mornings. Open between 8.10 and 8.40
in the central atrium starting the first Wednesday term 2.

Thanks 
Tara Abeleira

School Banking Update



P&C  Fundraising

Upcoming events:

Easter Raffle - Tickets coming home next week with each student. There will also be a donation box

in the office . Any donation big or small is appreciated.

Mothers Day Stall - This will go ahead next term after unfortunately all our Mum's missing out last

year. The stall will be in the first week of May.  We have some great gifts this year!

Entertainment Memberships
With loads of great discount offers for you and your family and 20% of sales given straight back to

the school it's a great way to support our fundraising! All memberships are digital - it's all there in

your phone so you’ll never miss out on an offer. Purchase your new membership using our unique

link: https://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/9g37388

Kind Regards,

Sharlene Stanley

We would like to introduce ourselves as the new uniform shop coordinators,

Colleen and Janell. 

The shop will be open for the last time this Term on Monday 22nd of March.

Opening again in week 2 of Term 2 on Monday 26th of April. 

Opening times are 8.15 - 8.50

Alternatively, you can place an order anytime online at

http://www.fallsroadpandc.org.au
We will notify you when your orders have been filled and are ready to be

collected from the administration office. 

Any queries can be directed through the P and C email address -

fallsroadparents@gmail.com 

Please note we are currently having some stock issues due to covid causing delays

in manufacturing and delivery, but will do our best to fill orders and keep you

informed.

Janell & Colleen

The Uniform shop Team😊

Uniform Shop

fallsroadparents@gmail.com       www.facebook.com/fallsroadprimaryschool

https://au.entdigital.net/orderbooks/9g37388
http://www.fallsroadpandc.org.au/


Past P&C Events 
Past events:

Late last year we held the inaugural FRPS Colour Explosion and boy what an event it was!! 
It was great to see all the kids out there, having a ball in what was a difficult year for them all.  It was
also wonderful to see a lot of the teachers getting out in the action too.  
A Huge Thank You to the entire school community for their fundraising efforts, we raised $7060.14.

Welcome Back to School Ice  Cream Sundowner - The P&C started the year off with a welcome back
Ice Cream Sundowner to celebrate Term 1.  Lots of excited kids turned up just after the siren last
Friday to grab an ice cream with their family and friends.

Kind Regards,  Melissa Stoffels

fallsroadparents@gmail.com       www.facebook.com/fallsroadprimaryschool

If you'd like to know more about our P&C come along to
the next meeting - 22nd March at 7pm in the staffroom.



 
To Be Drawn on Thursday 1st April!

 
 Our Easter raffle wouldn't exist without a little help from

our wonderful school community.  
 

We are calling for donations of Easter items whether that
be Chocolate, Easter books, Easter eggs, teddies or

toys - anything would be greatly appreciated.  The more
we receive, the more chances you have to win!!     

EASTER RAFFLE

Raffle tickets will be sent home next week.

Extra tickets can be purchased from the office. 

Thank you for your support, P&C Fundraising Committee

Donations can be left in the office 


